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Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 9-11-2013 11:57:45 am

djrc99%@mail.missouri.edu <djrc99@mail. missouri.edu> Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 11:57 AM
To: hlcole@gocolumbiamo.com, skamin@gocolumbiamo.com

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame,
normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam
contact the Webmaster at webmaster@gocolumbiamo.com.

Below are the results of a Web form submitted on: September 11th, 2013 at 11:57AM (CDT).

Speaker's Name: {please indicate if more than one speaker): Daniel Redmond, PhD

Telephone: 573-424-5355

Email Address: djre29@mail.missouri.edu

Topic (please be specific): The 2006 National Research Council report determined levels of fluoride known to
cause harm (thyroid hormone disruption) starting at 0.05 mg/kg/day. A simple calculation proves that infants are
being overdosed on fluoride with respect to the lewels in the NRC report and also the US EPA Integrated Risk
Information System Reference Dose (IRIS RD) of 0.06 mg/kg/day.
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Form: Request for Scheduled Public Comment
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